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PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP
Informal discussion due to low attendance
Wednesday 2nd March 2016 @ 5.30pm
Present
Dr Tom Weake - GP


Liz Wilson – Practice Manager
Caroline Moyses – Administration

Laverne Caddy – PPG Chair

Margaret Estlick – PPG Member
Apologies – Phil Carson
As there was such low attendance at this meeting we held an informal discussion about the PPG.
Budget - £1200

PPG information stand – £148

Business cards - £33

It was decided to hold a coffee morning to see if we can gain interest to improve the size of the group.  Book resource room for date in April, Caroline to arrange booking, advertising on website, surgery premises and Facebook page, posters to go to Threemilestone Surgery also.  Mr Caddy will contact PPG members to see if they are able to help on the day.
Business cards – ordered, on the way

PPG badges – ordered, on the way

Update Practice website to show that we are looking for new members to join.
MEETING CLOSED: 6.10pm
Minutes by Caroline Moyses
